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SMFA Bulletin: 1st October 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

What a busy week we have had at school! On Tuesday, we had a film 

crew around school, filming the incredible learning and activities the 

children do day to day. Thank you to those children who took part in 

this for showing our value of Confidence- I can’t wait to share the final 

video with you all.  

 

It was lovely to meet with some parents on Monday morning for our 

Coffee Morning. It is always nice to see familiar faces, have a catch up 

about how they feel things are going at school and meet new faces too. 

Please do look out for our next coffee morning and come along for some 

cake and a chat.  

 

On Monday. Michael Morpurgo Class enjoyed meeting Mr Crees’ baby 

daughter, Everest. They had lots of questions to ask and had to be super 

quiet so they didn’t scare her! Congratulations to Mr Crees and his wife! 

 

We hope you found the “Meet the Teacher” afternoons useful to give 

you an idea about what your child(ren) are learning this year and to ask 

any questions you might have had. Please remember that if you ever need 

to speak to your child’s class teacher, you can book an appointment to 

speak to them at the office.  

 

Just a reminder around fidget toys. Please ensure that your child(ren) are 

not bringing fidget toys into school. They become a distraction and can 

sadly get lost of misplaced. If you feel your child is in need of a fiddle toy, 

please book an appointment with Mrs Wadsworth and the school will 

provide appropriate fiddle items for your child’s need. 

 

Thank you to all parents and carers who are ensuring that lunch boxes, 

snacks and drinks coming into school are healthy. We want to help our 

children be focused and ready for their learning for the day.  

 

This weekend some of the Year 6s are spending the weekend away with 

school. They will be completing some of their 11 before 11 promises, 

splashing around on water. We hope they and the teachers joining them 

have a fantastic time!  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

House Points 

Owls 
2449 

Panthers 
2466 

Dragons 
2481 

Dolphins 
2482 

 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 

Amazon Voucher: Connor Branks 
  

Julia Donaldson 90% 

Judith Kerr 86.7% 

Oliver Jeffers 96.7% 

Roald Dahl 95.2% 

Enid Blyton 92% 

Michael Morpurgo 94.8% 

J K Rowling 86.2% 

Michael Rosen 87.6% 

Anthony Browne 83.3% 
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